Little River Pub Lunch

Run Report.

Lunch at Little River Hotel.

Sunday 5th June 2022.

Cold, wet and windy saw most of us in our modern cars, Wayne and June Patterson
in their Mainline.

It was great to catch up at a great little pub. The meals were generous and very
tasty.

Especially Jimmy Stock’s amazing Steak #which had everyone taking photos.

Lots of time to chat, eat and laugh, the wood fire burning brightly in the corner added
to the ambience.

All to soon it was time to head home, with a plan to have another pub run in 3-4
weeks, possibly on the eastern side of Melbourne.

Thanks to all who attended today.

Keep on cruising.

Helen Tuo.




